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 Date: 4/6/2022 

 Impact:  No fiscal impact anticipated  

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1212 authorizes any employee of the Adjutant General of the Oklahoma National Guard to 

use a state-owned vehicle to provide transportation between the residence of the employee and 

the assigned place of employment as well as between the residence and any location other than 

the assigned place of employment to which the employee travels in the performance of the 

official duty of the employee. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, SB 1212 is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on agencies' budgets or 

the state's revenue. 

 

Prepared By: Nathan Shugart 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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